
T H E PERMIAN C O R P O R A T I O N 

A p r i l 20, 1989 

Mr. William J. LeMay, Director 
Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept. 
o i l Conservation Division 
Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

**** 1913 

Re: Case No. 9140 
Order No. R-8481 

Dear Mr. LeMay: 

The above order was issued on July 27, 1987 granting Permian 
exception to Ordering Paragraph (3) of Division Order No. R-3221, 
as amended to dispose of up to a maximum of 1000 barrels of 
saltwater per day i n Eddy County, New Mexico. Construction of t h i s 
f a c i l i t y has been i n d e f i n i t e l y delayed due to economic conditions 
in the o i l f i e l d . This l e t t e r i s Permian's request to maintain the 
status of the above order i n ant i c i p a t i o n of a more favorable 
economic climate and a request for exclusion from monthly disposal 
volume reports (Form No. C-120-A) u n t i l actual operations commence. 

Please contact me at the below address or c a l l at 713/787-2558 
should you have any question. 

TMH:j c 

cc: Mr. David Catanach 
O i l Conservation Division 
Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

2500 CITYWEST BLVD. • P.O. BOX 1183 • HOUSTON, TEXAS 77251-1183 • (713)787-2500 

Sincerely, 

Thomas M. Harris 



T H E P E R M I A N C O R P O R A T I O N 

April 20, 1989 

Mr. William J. LeMay, Director 
Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil conservation Division 
Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Ap*24 1989 

Re: Case No. 9140 
Order No. R-8481 

Dear Mr. LeMay: 

The above order was issued on July 27, 1987 granting Permian 
exception to Ordering Paragraph (3) of Division Order No. R-3221, 
as amended to dispose of up to a maximum of 1000 barrels of 
saltwater per day in Eddy County, New Mexico. Construction of this 
f a c i l i t y has been indefinitely delayed due to economic conditions 
in the o i l field. This letter i s Permian's request to maintain the 
status of the above order in anticipation of a more favorable 
economic climate and a request for exclusion from monthly disposal 
volume reports {Form No. C-120-A) until actual operations commence. 

Please contact me at the below address or c a l l at 713/787-2558 
should you have any question. 

TMH:j g 

cc: Mr. David Catanach 
Oil Conservation Division 
Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

2500 CITYWEST BLVD. • P.O.BOX 1183 " HOUSTON, TEXAS 77251-1183 • (713)787-2500 

Sincerely, 

Thomas M. Harris 


